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SUMMARY OF TOPICS

WHAT IMPACT DID THE COLD WEATHER IN JANUARY AND 
FEBRUARY 2019 HAVE ON UTILITY OPERATIONS AND 
SERVICE?  0 Answers · 0 Replies

WERE THERE LESSONS LEARNED FROM THIS SEVERE 
WEATHER EVENT THAT CAN BE USED TO KEEP UTILITY 
SYSTEMS OPERATING RELIABLY AND SAFELY UNDER 
EXTREME, CHALLENGING CIRCUMSTANCES IN THE FUTURE?

 1 Answers · 0 Replies

Lori Curtis  · Citizen · (Postal Code: unknown) · Apr 01, 2019 11:59 am 
 0 Votes

There is a dire need to change the policies, billings and flippant ways that utility 
companies can shut off power especially during the extreme weather conditions across 
the nation.  I myself had a furnace go out, electric panel go out, pipes freeze and had to 
heat with a space heater and had ice damns.  I am now having to chose to pay 
exorbitant utilities or my mortgage. 
I AM NOT ALONE!  This alone could cause another housing crash!  I am writing the 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission as well as the White House, as well as as many 
utility companies and customers as possible.  Utilities are actually a necessity to living.  
Why is there only a cold weather rule and not a law to protect citizens of shut off?   Lori 
Curtis visionsrevealed@yahoo.com
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